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September 18, 1979

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 19406
Attention: Mr. Walr.er G. Martin, Chief

Safeguards 3 ranch

Reference: Beaver Valley Power Station, Unit No. 1
Docket No. 50-334
License No. DPR-66
IE Inspection Report No. 79-11

Dear Mr. Martin:

In response to your letter of August 28, 1979 and in accordance with
10 CFR 2.201, the attached reply addresses the Notice of Violation which
was included as Appendix A of the referenced Inspection Report. The noted
violations consisted of three items of noncompliance identified in three of
the sixteen areas inspected.

Since this response contains information subject to Section 2.790(d),
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, and is, therefore, exempt from
disclosure, it is my understanding that this response will not be placed
in the Fublic Document Room and will receive limited dis:ributien.

If you have any questions concerning this response, please contact my
office.

Very truly yours,

C. .. Dunn
Vice President, Operations
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